

NR_key_name: EDC8904A0DD09E9F852564D40058CEB3
SendTo: CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB @ ARRB
CopyTo: CN=David Marwell/O=ARRB @ ARRB;CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB
DisplayBlindCopyTo:
BlindCopyTo: CN=R ecord/O=ARRB
From: CN=Christopher Barger/O=ARRB
DisplayFromDomain:
DisplayDate: 07/14/1997
DisplayDate_Time: 12:10:16 PM
ComposedDate: 07/14/1997
ComposedDate_Time: 12:10:01 PM
Subject: NSA meeting change

CALL REPORTDocument's Author: Christopher Barger/ARRB Date Created: 07/14/97 The Players Who initiated the call? Review Board's representative in the call: Christopher BargerNational Security Agency (NSA)'s representative in the call: [Screened by: NARA RD-F on October 12, 2016 according to the John F. Kennedy Records Collection Act of 1992, 44 U.S.C. 2107, Section 6(1)A] Description of the Call Date: 07/14/97Subject: NSA meeting changeSummary of the Call:On Monday, July 14, at about 8:45 a.m., our NSA p.o.c. called me to discuss our upcoming meeting. (I had been planning to call him at about 9:00 a.m. to discuss the same, but he beat me to the punch.)He asked if we were still "on" for Wednesday; I explained that the process of naming my relief as NSA liaison is still ongoing, and asked if we could postpone the meeting until Friday July 18. He explained that his relief is going on vacation to attend her daughter's wedding beginning Thursday, so this week is not possible for them. We settled on Friday, July 25, at 10:30 a.m. as our new time. One thing that might be a small problem: he seemed rather insistent that we go up there to the Cube, as opposed to them coming down here. When he brought it up again, he said, "This might be okay with you, or we might have to fight about it, but..." He explained that since Tim Wray and Jeremy Gunn have had the experience of being up at NSA hq, the new person might benefit from having visited as well. Also, he thought that despite my imminent departure, it might be "useful" for me to see NSA facilities too. He gave me a list of procedures to follow in order to prepare for our visit (re: clearance passing and other info). Given that he was obviously pretty set on our going there and was spelling out procedures for me, I chose not to raise an objection during this conversation. If the person selected as my relief does not have a car, I may have to call him and suggest we hold the meeting here, and gauge his reaction; again, however, he appeared to be insistent that we go there, as evidenced by both his preparation of procedures for me and his his choice of words (i.e., "we may have to fight about this."). Don't forget to compose individual Action Item documents for any action items that resulted from the call!

Body:
recstat: Record
DeliveryPriority: N
DeliveryReport: B
ReturnReceipt:
Categories: